
UCLA Academic Senate Committee on Library and Scholarly Communication

March 1, 2019

To: Joseph Bristow, Chair
Academic Senate

From: Derjung “Mimi” Tarn, Chair
Committee on Library and Scholarly Communication 

Re: Second Systemwide Review of Proposed Presidential Policy on Open Access for 
Theses and Dissertations

At its meeting on January 28, 2019 the Committee on Library and Scholarly Communication 
briefly discussed the Presidential Policy on Open Access for Theses and Dissertations.  The 
committee endorses the proposed policy as written,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


